Chair, Committee for the Rights of the Child
The Knesset
Committee for the Rights of the Child
Kiryat Ben Gurion
9195016 Jerusalem
ISRAEL 
Dear Member of Knesset,
Israel has signed up to the Convention on the Rights of the Child but it does not extend those protections to Palestinian children in the Occupied Palestinian Territories.
I call on you to meet your obligations under the Convention by protecting Palestinian children from harm, including Janna Jihad.
Yours sincerely
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